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November 22,2000 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

0 Steel Hector & Davis ILP 

215 South Monroe, Suite 601 

Tallahassee, Florida 32301 -1804 
8 5 0 2 2 2 2 3 0 0  

50 222 8410 Fax 

wwwstee l  hector.com 

Matthew M. Childs. P.A. 

RE: Docket No. 001521-EU/ Proposed Revision to Rule 25-6.035, F.A.C., 
Adequacy of Supply 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

In accordance with the November 2,2000 Notice of Proposed Rule Development, Florida 
Power & Light Company hereby request that a rule development workshop be held in this docket 
to consider the proposed revision set out in the notice to Rule 25-6.035. 

commission and is subject to the provisions of Rule 25-6.035. This rule was adopted after a 
contested proceeding before the commission and FPL wishes to understand fully the basis for the 
proposed revisions to this rule. Wherefore, FPL respectfully request that a workshop as set forth 
and is contemplated by the notice of November 2, 2000 be held. 

Florida Power and Light Company is an electric utility subject to the jurisdiction of this 
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